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Papeete, October 24th 2023,

Dear partners, 

Ia ora na, 

We would like to inform you that we will launch a series of works and soft refurbishment plan over the next few months at Le 

Pearl Resorts.

Since 2019, Pearl Resorts has undertaken a series of significant renovation work in all its properties. Le Bora Bora has been 

entirely renovated in 2020 and Le Tikehau is now closed since October 01 of this year for a full renovation program.

This amazing project will redefine the 5* 

refurbishment program and focus on its pool beach villas as well as overwater suites.

In order not to compromise clients experience in regards to existing bookings , kindly note that the

program will fall into 4 specific periods:

From November 12, 2023 to December 22, 2023

From January 08, 2024 to February 22, 2024

From March 16, 2024 to April 22, 2024

From April 23, 2024 to May 31, 2024

Rest assured that the hotel will remain fully operational during the entire festive season of 2023.

During the course of the program, the work area will be restricted to public access and your clients will be relocated to units 

so as not to be impacted by visual nor sound disturbances.

Finally, the project will only target specific units. The resort facilities including but not limited to bars, restaurants, the Tavai 

Spa and fitness center, and the swimming pool area will remain accessible and open to all guests. 

We would like to thank you all for your understanding and continued support.

Sincerely yours,

Loic Troupel

Director of Sales & Marketing


